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 Important dates: 

Flu Vaccinations - 27/11/2020 

Breathe for Cameron  

non uniform day – 30/11/2020 

Christmas Jumper Day - 11/12/2020 

Christmas Party  

Non-uniform day - 18/12/2020 

 

Check out our new 

school website: 

stahull.org 

 

 

St Anthony’s VC Academy 

Newsletter 
Address:  

Danepark Road 

Hull  

HU6 9AA 

 

Phone: 01482 850286 

Email: admin@stahull.org 27th November 2020 

Masks Reminder 

The safety of out school 
community is very important to 
us at St Anthony’s and 
therefore we would like to 
encourage all parents and 
carers to wear a mask in any 
location where social 
distancing may not be   
possible such as playgrounds    
at drop off and collection 
times. 

Class Christmas Party  
We will be celebrating the end of 

another fantastic term by holding a 

Christmas Party Day at school.  

Children will be able to come  

to school wearing their own  

clothes for the day and  

enjoy their classroom  

party and food.  

 

Please note that treats will  

be provided by the school. 

Christmas Jumper Day - £1 

Remember to come to school  

on Friday 11th December  

wearing your best  

Christmas Jumper.  

 

  

Wear something Red on 30/11/2020 

We are holding a non-uniform day to 

raise funds for the ‘Breathe for 

Cameron’ charity. We ask for all 

children to pay £1 to support charity 

in tribute to Cameron who attended 

St Anthony’s. 

Thank You to all parents and carers that 

have donated money for Children in 

Need. We have managed to raise £105 for 

charity! 

Thank You All! 

 ‘Breathe for 

Cameron’  

Follow our twitter for updates on 

your child’s exciting school life! 

@StAnthonysCPS 

#STAsparkle 
 

 


